
Sent: 25 April 2023 10:51 
To: Planning <planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Invalid Planning Application 2023/0993 
 
Dear Mia Witcher, 
 
Thank you for notifying me that my application for tree work was incomplete.  
 
I confirm that I wish to remove both trees (T1 and T2) to allow reshaping of the parking area at 3 
Victoria Cottages, The Street, Halvergate.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Jane Kohler 
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